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Oregon's vote-by-mail is our most effective tool for democracy in the state. It allows 

both a high voter turnout and incredibly low voter fraud. Any opposition to the vote-

by-mail system should be seen as a violent threat to the voice of the people of 

Oregon. If we lose vote-by-mail, then we lose our political freedoms. 


